
	
	

March	13,	2017	
	
Mr.	Chairman	and	Members	of	the	Committee,	
	
	 On	behalf	of	the	Wichita	Regional	Chamber	of	Commerce	and	our	1,600	
members,	thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	provide	written	testimony	in	support	
of	H.B.	2326.	
	
	 The	Wichita	Regional	Chamber	of	Commerce	stands	in	support	of	this	
legislation	because	we	believe	it	is	a	reasonable	approach	to	correcting	payroll	
errors	and	recovering	money	when	an	employee	has	received	an	advance	and	has	
agreed	in	writing	to	repay	the	advance.	
	
	 Thank	you	for	your	consideration	and	we	request	that	the	Committee	
report	H.B.	2326	favorable	for	passage.	
	
	
Very	truly	yours,	

	
	
	
	

Jason	Watkins	

	

	


